

TADCASTER BRIDGE CELEBRATIONS

PROJECT TEAM MEETING 18/11/16

Present: GV, DG, CM

Apologies: KP, MJ, RM, LT

Action points:

1. Need to finalise income from contractors – DG
2. To note: 9.8k grant confirmed from Lottery
3. Need to have an “ask” list for larger businesses
4. Need to get a meeting with MJ/DG – asap.
5. DG to contact Gary Lumb @NYCC re road issues
6. Graphic designers in Tad/surrounds – GV to investigate (LT?)
7. Programme needs to be designed re content too
8. Market research on the day to inform an impact assessment – possible student project - DG to spk to Laura.
9. The day was considered - the draft programme to be finalized by DG
10. DG to spk to KP re involving Richard Sweeting on community events/funfairs etc.
11. KP to promote website via Facebook.
12. DG to get town map from Groundwork/SDC
13. DG to organise local business forum to get businesses warmed up.
14. Meet weekly from now on – date of next meeting is 25th November
15. Must have fireworks!!